
 

Dear parent / carers, 
 
Just to let you know we will be saying goodbye to Dave Bell who has lead the 
Taekwondo afterschool club for many years. 
 
We have seen many children progress through their bands under his professional and 
committed instruction. Dave will deliver his last session on Tuesday 19th March. 
 
We will pass on our heartfelt thanks from all of the staff, children & parents who have 
been involved in his club and we wish him all the best in his retirement. 
 
For those still interested in Taekwondo sessions Dave has provided a list of clubs in the 
local area. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Fawcett 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


